
CENWP-OD-B         15 July 2020 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 
 
SUBJECT: 20BON44 Bonneville Powerhouse 2: Unit 18 forced out of service for oil leak 
 
On 7/13/20 at 0800, Unit 18 was forced out of service due to a thrust bearing cooler leak. Up to 
100 gallons of oil were potentially discharged to the river. There was no visible sheen but all 
required reporting was accomplished. The unit will remain out of service until the leak can be 
repaired. It is estimated that the return to service will be by COB 7/23/20. The only fish impact is 
the loss of attraction flow from Unit 18. Unit 17 will take the place of Unit 18 in unit priority and 
function as attraction flow as the next closest unit to the fish ladder. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

Project Fisheries  


